
 

 

Moretown Planning Commission 
Minutes 

October 20, 2015 
6:30 PM 

Moretown Elementary School 
 

Present: Jonathan Siegel, Chair; Karen Horn; Rube Scharges; Deb Sargent, Dara 
Torre 
 
Jonathan called the meeting to order at approximately 6:30. 
 
No members of the public were present and there were no comments. 
 
Dara updated the planning commission to inform them that Bear Creek Consulting 
offered to do a grant proposal for a river mapping project of the Mad River in 
Moretown.  There would be a 10% match requirement for the grant proposal. We 
may want to meet with the consultant wants to meet with us about the possibility of 
doing the mapping. 
 
Jonathan reminded commissioners that the next meeting is the public hearing, on 
November 3. Karen said she would make three copies of the draft plan for the public 
hearing. 
 
Dara also let the planning commission know that Dec. 14 there is an economic 
development meeting for the Valley at Sugarbush. Moretown planning commission 
members may want to attend. 
 
Rube made a motion to accept the minutes of October 6.  Deb seconded the motion, 
which was unanimously adopted. 
 
Rube made a motion at 7:15 pm to adjourn. Dara seconded the motion, which was 
unanimously adopted. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
November 1, 2015 
 


